
   

 
 

   
 

 

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety                                 September 30th, 2024 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215  

Denver, Colorado  

80203  

 

Attention: Lucas West  

Subject: Permit M-1982-090, TR-08: Decision Extension Request 

Dear Mr. West,  

This letter is to request a Decision Date Extension and set a new date for the decision of 
October 31st, 2024. Thank you for the consideration while we work through the 
clarifications of Adequacy Review.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Chris Skerik, COO 
Thorin Resources LLC 


